PERMANENT MISSION OF PERMANENT MISSION OF

GEGCRGIA THE GAMBIA
TO THE UNITED NATIONS TO THE UNITED NATIONS
29 May 2012

Excellencies,

It is our pleasure to confirm to you that the fourth thematic meeting of the Ad Hoc Working Group on the
Revitalization of the Work of the General Assembly will take place on Friday, 1 June 2012, at 10:00AM in
Conference Room 1.

This meeting, which will focus on strengthening the institutional memory of the Office of the President of the
General Assembly, will benefit from two briefings on that subject. The Chef de Cabinet of the President of the
General Assembly has kindly agreed to brief delegations on this issue. In addition to this, pursuant to the request
contained in operative paragraph 26 of resolution 65/315, the Department for General Assembly and Conference
Management will provide a briefing as well.

Further, as indicated in our letter to you of 7 May last, the Secretariat will provide an update on any new
technological developments regarding options for more time-effective, efficient, and secure balloting, bearing in mind
the need to ascertain the credibility, reliability, and confidentiality of the balloting process.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration.
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